EDWARD C. GAINEY
MAYOR



LEE C. SCHMIDT DIRECTOR

CITY OF PITTSBURGH DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY

CITY-COUNTY BUILDING

November 1, 2023

President and Members of City Council City of Pittsburgh

RE: 2023 Byrne Justice Assistance Grant Program

Dear Members of Council:

Attached is a proposed resolution authorizing the Mayor of the City of Pittsburgh and the Department of Public Safety to enter into a grant agreement with the United States Department of Justice (DOJ) to receive grant monies from the 2023 Byrne Justice Assistance Grant Program in the amount of \$85,000, and further authorize legitimate expenditures by the Bureau of Police, for purchases authorized by the Grant Agreement.

Your favorable consideration of the attached proposed Resolution is hereby requested.

Sincerely,

Lee Schmidt Director